Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, April 30th!

Students, today you will be taking the MAP test. You do not need headphones for the MAP Testing today,
but you do need your chromebook, charger, pencil, and a book or magazine for after you finish. If you
need a chromebook or charger, please go to Mrs. Hill's room, room 125. Remember, students who show
growth on the MAP test from fall to spring will be rewarded with a root beer float after testing is
complete!

The Art Show is open today through Thursday from 4 to 6 PM this week. Art displays are set up in the
boardroom, room 101.

Student Leaders - Whitecaps permission slips need to be turned in to Mrs. Thompson by tomorrow, May
1st!

All field trip forms are due ASAP. The deadlines are as follows: 8th Grade, Friday, May 3rd, 7th grade,
tomorrow, May 1st, 6th grade, Friday, May 10th.

Track practice is at the high school as normal today. Track athletes, please meet the coaches out on the
track.

If you want to play sports next year, athletic physicals are at the high school on May 7 from 6-8pm. They
are $20. Students must have a physical date after April 15, 2024 to participate in athletics during the
2024-25 school year.

7th grade students, the application for Spanish I was sent to your parents or guardian via email yesterday
. If you would like to take Spanish I next year, please make sure your parent or guardian fills out the
application.

Students, tomorrow you will continue MAP testing. Please remember to charge your chromebook tonight
and bring it for testing tomorrow morning.

Any 6th or 7th grade student interested in running for student leadership next year, please pick up the
application forms outside of the student leadership classroom. All forms must be turned in by this Friday,
May 3rd.

8th Grade students interested in joining the High School student leadership team - applications are due
this Friday, May 3rd! Check the Panther Google classroom for more information.

Mill Creek's annual walk-a-thon is coming up! Students participating in the walk-a-thon will be excused
from classes (from 11:00 AM — 1:00 PM) on Wednesday, May 22nd to walk for the Kids’ Food Basket in
Dwight Lydell Park. A hot dog lunch will also be served! All donations must be turned in to Mrs.
Thompson prior to 1st hour on Wednesday, May 22nd.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



